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From: Pete Sullivan 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 8:41 PM
To: LNGStudy; FERGAS
Subject: LNG Permits

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The Department of Energy (DOE) has permit requests for exporting Liquified Natural Gas (LNG) from 19 terminals that 
are currently permitted for import only.  Please deny all permits for LNG export terminals. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Peter Sullivan 

 
Middletown, DE  
 
 




